
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance 

 Friday 11 August @ Silverdale Community Centre. 

In attendance: 
Cllr Steve Green. Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Margaret Sheard, Sue Fox, Gemma Conway, Gavin Doxey, 
Tom Sheard, Victoria Agnew, Father Blair Redford, Christie McFarlane. 
 
 
1 
 

Apologies: 
Father Darren Percival 

Actions 

2 Declarations of Interest: 
None 

 

3 Notes of the previous meeting: 
Moved as a correct record. 

 

4 Project Feedback: 
Carlton Gala was cancelled due to weather.  Brass on the Grass is to be decided 
next week depending on the weather forecast. Sports van event taken place as 
planned. Monk Bretton Priory Sounds of Summer event had to be held in Priory 
Campus due to the poor weather conditions. 
Father Blair reported the Lundwood Summer Fayre was well attended and a huge 
success at  

 

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 
Redfearn’s Junior Football Team New Grounds Maintenance Equipment - Agreed 

 
£1500 

6 Funding & Finance: 
Spreadsheets circulated and discussed. 

 
 

7 Additional Items: 
10-Year Celebration Event: Request for £500 from WA’s to help cover costs - 
Agreed 
It was also requested that up to 40 volunteers be invited from the Monk Bretton 
Ward and transport will be available to support access. 
 

 
 
£500 
 
 

8 AOB: 
Carlton Xmas event – Dec.4th, 4 pm 
Lundwood Xmas event – 30 Nov. 3:30 pm 
Remembrance Sunday Monk Bretton – need for sub-committee to meet. It was 
reported that the flag had been repaired. 
Jumble sale, Lundwood Sept. 8th.  
It was requested that the British Legion, Lundwood Branch flag remain in the 
Church. It reported that this flag had been laid up in the church – it was agreed that 
it should remain in the church. 
 

 

9 Date of Future meeting 

The next meeting will be held at Burton Grange Community Centre, on September 
22nd @ 9:30 

 

 

 

Meeting closed by SG at 10:30 


